
Nursery  

What a busy week weõve had in Nursery! 

On Tuesday all the children went to visit Bilston 
Library and had a storytelling session with the 
librarian, Elisabeth.  All the children had a fantastic 
time looking at the books and were very well 
behaved too! Well done Nursery! 

If your child brought their own library card or if you 
filled in the Application form we sent out, your child 
was able to borrow a book to take home with them. 
The date the book needs to be returned is in the front 
cover and you will need to take them in with your 
child to swap it for a new one. If you didnõt get a 
chance to fill in the form before the visit or have lost 
it, we still have a few spare, but you will need to take 
it to the library yourself to get the card. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we are sending home the beans and 
sunflowers we grew in class. The sunflower is on the 
left and the bean on the right! You will need to plant 
them out in a pot or in the garden soon. To make 
sure they donõt break as they get bigger you will 
need to tie them to a stick or to a cane with string. 
The beans should give you a nice crop and the 
sunflower is a giant one! Please send us pictures of 
them weõd love to see how big they grow! Happy 
gardening and Library visiting and have a lovely 
weekend! 

Reception 

We have been so busy this week.  
We have been writing book reviews 
in Literacy. We have really enjoyed 
sharing our favourite books and 
talking about our favourite part. 

In Maths we have been sharing 
objects between two. We have been 
focusing on equal amounts to make 
sure it is fair. In Topic we have 
continued to look at people who help 
us. We have been learning about fire 
fighters and the importance of their 
role. 

Next week in Maths we are going to 
be focusing on subtracting a number 
from a bigger number. In Literacy we 
will continue to practise our writing 
skills. In Topic we will be planting 
lots of seeds. See if you can plant 
some seeds in your garden. 

Can parents please send in consent 
forms for our trip to Twycross Zoo. 

Thank you to all parents for your 
support hearing your children read at 
home.  All children in Reception are 
making super progress. 
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Year 1 

 
We have had another busy week in 
Year 1. 

This week in Maths, children have 
been telling the time using an 
analogue and digital clock. Children 
have been practising telling the time 
to the oõ clock and half past.  We 
have also begun to use arrays to help 
us with multiplication facts. At home 
you could help your child by asking 
them to tell you the time. 

In English, we have been continuing 
to look at the author Julia Donaldson 
This weeks book has been Monkey 
Puzzle. We have enjoyed writing a 
report about our own visits to the 
jungle. 

Please continue to practise spellings 
with your child at home, they are 
tested every Friday morning. 

In our Science lessons we have 
continued to talk about animals that 
hibernate. We have each made our 
own clay animal and next week we 
will be creating a shelter for them to 
hibernate in. Please continue to send 
boxes and containers in for this. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, 
enjoy the promised sunshine 

Year 2 

This week in Maths, we have been focusing on 
revision ready for our Maths SATs tests next 
week. Children have used the four number 
operations to solve different problems as well 
as recapping different methods of working out. 
They have also practiced  finding fractions of 
shapes and numbers, recognising coins, adding 
amounts and working out change from a given 
amount. To help your child at home, you could 
encourage them to practise a range of maths 
questions. Obviously, the focus at the start of 
next week will be revising all areas of Maths 
ready for Tuesday and Wednesday! 

This week in English, we have been focusing 
on researching information and writing fact 
sheets. We have also been writing letters 
which the children have enjoyed. At home, you 
could help your child by getting them to write 
a letter to a family member or friend, maybe a 
thank-you letter after receiving a gift. Next 
week we will be looking at the story of Snow 
White in preparation for our production, which 
we will be starting to rehearse once SATs are 
completed. 

In Art this week we have been continuing our 
African theme by looking at some African Art 
known as Tingatinga, after the artist of the 
same surname. The children have then enjoyed 
drawing their own animals in the same style. 
Next week they will have the opportunity to 
paint these using bright colours to create 
patterns on their animals. 

Remember children, there is no need to worry 
about your SATs next week. You have all 
made great progress in 
Maths and all we ask is 
for you to try your very 
best. So have a lovely 
weekend in the sunshine 
(hopefully) with your 
families.  
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